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 Week ending July 1st 2016 

 

Bocking Best Bits! 

Wow what  a fortnight we have had.  There was no newsletter last week due to  

being on our whole school visit to the Olympic Park.  We all had a fantastic day and once again 

the children were an absolute credit to our school.  Our tour guides commended the  children on 

their behaviour.  Well done everyone.  A huge thank you to all the adults who came along and   

supported us on the visit and to the Friends for the generous donation towards the visit.  

Last Thursday we were joined by some residents of Bocking for our Queens 90th Birthday            

celebration lunch.  What an incredible lunch it was; our visitors had a wonderful time and were     

entertained by the children’s singing.   Thank you for your very kind donations of food.  

This week Year 2 have attended a music festival with other local cluster schools and performed 

to their parents and Year 4 have spent the day at the woods.   We  enjoyed Reception Class’        

assembly.   Some KS2 children attended the District Sports event and we are delighted that they 

came second overall (and with only 5 points between the 1st place winners). 

Martha, Edward and Thomas represented out school at a maths competition and came 3rd out 

of 147 schools– well done  and congratulations. 

Wow—well done everybody a fantastic fortnight! 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the 

children’s reports will be sent home 

on Monday.  I would like to inform 

you of the class arrangements for 

September: 

EYFS—Miss McCartney 

Year 1 Miss Simpson 

Year 2 Mrs Ford and Mrs Tumber 

Year 2 Mrs Farr 

Year 3 Mrs Pickering 

Year 4 Mrs Axon-Eaves 

Year 5 Mrs Adcock (Mon and Tues) 

and Mrs Childs (Weds-Fri)  

Year 6 Mrs Smith  

Library books 

We would really appreciate it if you 

could have a look at home for any books which 

may have a sticker on them (SLS) that belong to the 

school library, to enable us to return books for the 

Summer. 

Swimming 

We would like to review the way we organise 

swimming.  To help us with this, we would 

be very grateful if you could let us know if your child 

can swim 25m.  If possible in writing  or by allowing 

us to see a copy of the award.  

If anyone has any materials from Den Building day that 

may not belong to them, please let us know! 



Bocking Church Street Community Primary School 

Church Street, Bocking, Braintree, Essex CM7 5LA 

Telephone: 01376 322650      Fax: 01376 321337 

Email: admin@bockingstreet.essex.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Ms Deborah Crabb 

 

Monday Athletics club  

 

Tuesday 

PLEASE NOTE 

SCHOOL IS 

OPEN TODAY  

Tennis Club 8am 

Multi-sports 

Wednesday SPORTS DAY 

Cheerleading 

Football club 

Dancing  

Thursday  

Friday   

 

Congratulations this week to……. 

Lily S in EYFS  for  her great contributions 

at carpet time and Bailey for beautiful writing. 

Lois in Foxes for  trying really hard all week in her learning.  

Olivia  in Badgers for her independence in her maths    

learning. 

Abby in Year 2 for  fantastic writing.  

Leila in Year 3 for her effort in her homework. 

Kayla in Year 4 for great all round hard work but especially 

in maths. 

Gracie and Marley in Year 5 for their leadership in cricket.  

Derran in Year 6 for being helpful.  

 

Some dates for your diary  

 

We look forward to seeing you at our Open  Evening on 
Tuesday 5th July . A chance to look at all the work the 
children have been doing this term.  

Sports day will be held on Wednesday 6th July.  Please 
see the letter sent home this week.  Don’t forget to return 
your slip for school lunch.   We invite you to bring along 
your picnic and join us for lunch too.  

Thank You 

Thank you for collecting the Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers.  

We are delighted that we have been able to order a good 

range of PE equipment and also a fridge for the children's 

kitchen. 

If you paid for Big Bounce and need a refund please ask 

at the office.  

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Fuller at the end of the 

Summer term after an incredible 29 years she has decid-

ed it is time for a rest!  

Monday All day breakfast 

Or vegetarian breakfast 

Fresh melon platter 

Tuesday Picnic bag day with a filled roll 

With fruit, tray bake slice and served with 

fruity water or milkshake or jacket potato  

Wednesday Roast chicken with Yorkshire pudding and 

gravy or vegetable patties 

New potatoes, beans and braised red  

cabbage 

Fruit smoothie  

Thursday Spaghetti bolognaise or cauliflower and 

broccoli cheese bake 

Homemade rosemary bread 

Tutti frutti flapjacks  

Friday  Fish fingers and chips with sweetcorn and 

peas 

Eton mess cake  

The salad bar is available every day, along with 

fresh fruit, yoghurts, milk and water.  


